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Call For Abstracts

Hosted by the Child Nurse Practice Development 
Initiative, University of Cape Town, in collaboration 
with Red Cross War Memorial Children’s Hospital.

Abstract submission is now open.

Abstract submission
deadline: 21 November 2014

We warmly invite you to submit an abstract for presentation or poster.

Abstracts (for oral or poster presentation) 
related to research, evidence-based 
clinical practice projects and, education 
and leadership initiatives are invited. 

Abstracts should demonstrate a correlation 
with the conference themes:
• Evidence-based best practice in children’s nursing   
 has measurable outcomes
• Building the evidence base: intentionally including   
 families in every child health care setting
• Building the evidence base: best practice for 
 teaching and learning in children’s nursing 
• Clinical outcomes that support innovation: 
 developing new and alternative foundations of   
 evidence in children’s nursing

If you are interested in submitting an 
abstract, please visit 
www.buildingchildrensnursing.co.za 
for more information about the online 
submission process.

Abstracts will be peer reviewed by a panel of experts 
and selected on the basis of merit for presentation.

CONFERENCE REGISTRATION NOW OPEN! 
Early registration fees available until 28th February 2015


